
Public Hearing on Rulemaking by Teleconference 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the public hearing on the Department’s proposed 
new rules and proposed amendments to current rules, will be conducted by 
teleconference on Friday, March 27, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. Central Time.  Individuals 
desiring to make oral comments will each have a maximum of 10 minutes to 
present their views.  Please note that the hearing is merely for the purpose of 
receiving comments; the determination regarding final adoption of the new rules, 
or amendments to current rules, will not be made during the call.  An official 
transcript of the call will be made. 

 

Join by phone: (415) 655-0003 
Access code: 805 505 221 

 


